Submission ID: 5933

Notwithstanding my original Statement submission, | have noticed an apparent and worrying
discrepancy between HE's text in their draft consent and their drawings. | would request that this
be checked / queried by the Inspectorate and clarified by HE - and the text corrected as
appropriate.

Schedule 1, p6. Page 44 of the 167 page document posted on 12 October, Works No.47. HE
appears to refer to taking control on Taverham Road for 270m north of the Tud bridge, but the HE
drawings only outline the road up to the entrance to Church farm House - which is barely 20m
north of the bridge. (270m beyond the bridge would take their works some way up past our own
property - for what purpose?).



